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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Steven Archibald, Assistant Superintendent 
 Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent 
  
Date: April 28, 2016 
 
Subject: Board of Education Committee Meeting-May 2, 2016 
 
 
We would like to provide a brief update to the Board of Education regarding the work of 
the District Enrollment and Building Utilization Committee.  Thank you. 
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